
WAYLAND UNION SCHOOLS 
TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT 

Email: ​transportation@waylandunion.org 
Phone: 269 792 2262  

 
We are excited to have your child enrolled in the Wayland Union Schools district.  
 
To ensure the safe delivery of your children - all changes and requests (to include 
half days and new bus stop requests) require a minimum of ​​3 days notice. 
 
Your child’s safety is our greatest concern. For the safety of all children, WUS has a 
One Stop One Drop ​​policy. This means parents/guardians will identify a single location 
where you want your child dropped off at every day. The morning pick up location and 
the afternoon drop off location ​may be​ different locations, however, the schedule must 
be ​consistent with one pick up location and one drop off location​​. We do honor the 
policy for two household families. Each parent will be allowed one pick up and one drop 
off location. Therefore, our bus information will include “Address 1” and “Address 2” to 
accommodate those families. It is also important to note that students may only ride 
their assigned bus. This policy is in effect for all students at all grade levels. Please 
contact us if you have any questions. 
  
When school is scheduled for a half day session, we will allow your student to bus to 
Education Station daycare as an alternate drop off location. We are only allowing this 
exception for Education Station daycare and no other daycare providers. Your student 
must be registered with Education Station daycare and arrangements must be made 
with the ​Building Secretary​​ and the ​Transportation Office​​ in advance of the half day 
schedule. 
  
ALL elementary students must have a parent/guardian present at the bus stop for the 
student to get off the bus, or a waiver must be signed. You may request a form from 
your bus driver and give it back to your child's driver. Please email, hand deliver to your 
bus driver, or send to the Transportation Department located at 851 Wildcat Dr., 
Wayland, MI 49348. Please keep in mind a new waiver is required for ​each​​ school year. 
Thank you for helping us keep your student safe.  
  
ADDRESS CHANGES OR OTHER INFORMATION CHANGES:​​ Can only be made 
through your Infinite Campus Parent Portal or through your child’s school building office.  
Thank you for the opportunity to serve you by transporting the most precious cargo we 
could ever carry - your children.  
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